
 
 

INCENTIVE FUNDING ANNOUNCEMENT 
LAX Zero-Emission Heavy-Duty Vehicle Incentive Program 

 

Los Angeles World Airports is thrilled to introduce the updated LAX Zero-Emissions           
Heavy-Duty Vehicle Incentive Program, designed to accelerate the shift towards cleaner  
airport vehicle operations. This program provides financial incentives to reduce the cost of 
purchasing new, zero-emission heavy-duty trucks, replacing diesel-fueled heavy- duty 
trucks. 

Eligible applicants for this incentive program include owners of diesel-powered, heavy-
duty trucks currently operating at LAX. This may include, but not necessarily limited to, 
deliveries, maintenance, catering trucks, waste management trucks, etc.  

The program aims to: 

• Champion LAX heavy-duty vehicle truck operators to make that transition      
from diesel to zero-emission vehicles 

• Drive greater air quality emission reductions above and beyond the current 
LAX Alternative Fuel Vehicle Policy 

• Fast-track the replacement of diesel-fueled, heavy-duty vehicles 
 

For more details, please visit the LAX Alternative Fuel Vehicle Program under the Zero-Emission 
Heavy-Duty Vehicle Incentive Program. After the June 12, 2025 Virtual Workshop, LAWA will post 
the slide deck and application on the same website. 
 

 

Important Date  

Announcement and Application date- email will be 
sent 

June 6, 2025 (Friday) 

Applicant Virtual Workshop #1 
Team Meeting link:  
Click here to join Applicant Workshop #1 Meeting 
Meeting ID: 278 018 226 105 9 
Passcode: xV3az6kc 

June 11, 2025 (Wednesday) 
9:00 to 9:30 AM PST 

Applicant Virtual Workshop #2 
Team Meeting link:  
Click here to join Applicant Workshop #2 Meeting 
Meeting ID: 213 432 572 620 4 
Passcode: Wt2of7xT 

June 12, 2025 (Thursday) 
4:30 to 5:00 PM PST 

Deadline to submit application July 18, 2025 (Friday) 
 

Announcement of Awardees 
 

4Q 2025- 2Q 2026 

Finalize contractual agreements between LAWA and 
awardee: disburse incentive funding 

2Q 2026 – 4Q 2026 

 
Seize the moment—act now! Submit application by 11:59 PM on Friday, July 18 to            
Zero-Emissions Heavy-Duty Vehicle Incentive Program Manager, Amylou Canonizado. 
Have questions? Amylou is here to help and can be reached at 
acanonizado@lawa.org or (424) 356-795 (phone supports texting capabilities). 
 

On behalf of Los Angeles World Airports, we're excited to collaborate on building a    
greener LAX and healthier communities. Let's make a real positive impact together! 

https://www.lawa.org/lawa-environment/lax/lax-alternative-fuel-vehicle-requirement-program
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjAxNTgxNzktYWMyZC00ZmU4LTgzY2YtMjg4ODVmOTZmZjhi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220741658c-4389-4f59-96b1-83a79508d207%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2295ecaaed-0209-4cd4-a301-55dca398de26%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTg1OWFmNzktNjk2MS00YzM2LWFjZjItYzY1YTg3ZGQwYzhk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220741658c-4389-4f59-96b1-83a79508d207%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2295ecaaed-0209-4cd4-a301-55dca398de26%22%7d

